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Dear Benton County Planning Commission,

I am completely against the expansion of the Coffin Butte Landfill. It is my understanding that
the reason for the expansion is to bring other Counties garbage to our landfill here in
Corvallis. This should not happen and it is morally wrong to have the neighbors and our
environment suffer for this expansion. The noise, smell and environmental impact would be
substantial and is wrong. Stop this expansion and let other Counties find their own land and
smelly place for their own garbage...NOT OURS!

Tracy Wikander, MA, MFT
Embracing Self, Embracing Others, Embracing Life
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